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IP24 1NW 

Clerks report for October 2020 

 

The Barbra Breakwell Memorial Bench has been installed on the Green thanks to Phil 

& Co. 

A planning application for a proposed loft conversion, single storey side extension to 

create bigger kitchen and dining room and the erection of an outbuilding to create an 

office and games room at Chiltonwood Wretham Road has been submitted. 

A planning application for a two story front extension to La Finca, Vicarage Road has 

been submitted. 

Discussions with local farmers and contractors are being held to attempt to reduce the 

problems of large agricultural vehicles passing through the village. 

Councillors have agreed to keep the precept at £7500 for 2021-22. 

 

Payments made. 

 CPRE    Subscription     £36.00 

 Pearce & Kemp Street light maintenance   £45.60 

 E-ON   Electricity     £91.11 

 Poppy Appeal  Donation   £300.00 

 C Garrod  Allotment Grass cutting   £20.18 

 Income   

 None 

 

Balance  Community Account       £17,422.18 
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